
Our Lady’s Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter - 29th April , 2024. 

  Dear Parents and Carers,  

All parents want to help their children to grow into the best people that they can be. In this Sunday’s Gospel, Jesus uses 

an image and he reminds us that we all depend on God for life. We all make mistakes, but God is loving and patient and 

gives us time to grow into the people we were created to be. God loves us, and wants us to live and grow in him – just 

like a branch grows on a vine – to be full of God’s own energy. Keeping lively contact with Jesus helps us to grow in 

goodness and to live fruitful family lives, filled with peace, kindness and love.  

SACRAMENTAL   PREPARATION 
A group of children in Year 4 are more than 

half-way through their preparation to receive 
their First Holy Communion and a group of 

children in Year 3 have begun their  
preparation to receive the Sacrament of  

Reconciliation. 
Some children in Year 6 will begin their  
preparation For Confirmation in June. 

Please can you keep the children and their 
families in your prayers.                Thanks. 
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Events this week 

SCHOOL  PHOTOGRAPHS 

Individual and then family group  

photos will be taken in school this  

morning. 

We are looking forward to seeing the   
children doing their best smiles. 

Ordering details will be sent to you 
when we get them. 

Monday Whole school assembly    School photographs to be taken 

Year 4 Classroom Kitchen           Lesson 3 –Reconciliation       

Tuesday  Speech and Language staff working in school     Music lessons for Years 3 and 4 
 Year 5 Transition day at Corpus Christi        Governors meeting 

Wednesday  

Thursday  Northern Arts drama lessons            Music lessons for Years 5 and 6 
First Holy Communion lesson 6          School Council meeting              

Friday  Year 3 class assembiy– parents welcome 
 LUFC PE lessons (pm)         



EDUCATIONAL  VISITS 

As you know, we love to see the 
children enjoying their learning on 
educational visits and also through 

visitors to school. We always  

subsidise the cost of visits (and 
use our minibus for local visits). 

We appreciate your contributions 
towards the educational visits as 

the prices of coaches and  

activities have gone up so much! 

Thank you. 

CLASS ASSEMBLIES 
The children in Year 3 will present their class 

assembly on Friday morning. 
 

The children in Year 4 will present their class 
assembly on Thursday 23rd May. 

 
Parents are welcome to join us. 

 Good work and virtues certificates Attendance 

Reception  Prince, Louene, Myles and Cairo  Best attendance-  

Year 2– 99.3% 

Punctuality trophy- 

Year 5 

Well done! 

 

Year 1   Brogan, Mia and Sonny     

Year 2  Stanley, Kaiden, Nyah and Gilda 

Year 3   Harrison, Blake, Layton and Billy 

Year 4  Eron, Nathan, Ella and Aidan 

Year 5  Elsie-Rose, Kayden, Riley, Kian C and Demi 

Year 6  Gabriella, Precious, Phoebe, Olivia and Layton 

 

  VIRTUES  - Our virtue for next 3 
weeks  is  Kindness. 

 

KINDNESS – I show kindness when I 

think about how others feel and I 

choose to do something good to bring 

help, comfort or happiness. I choose 

to be kind because I see that every-

body and everything is part of God’s 

creation.  

“Never neglect to show kindness and to share 

what you have with others.” (Hebrews 13:16)  

 

“Let no one ever come to you without  

leaving better or happier.  

Be the living expression of God’s kindness;  

kindness in your face,  

kindness in your eyes,  

kindness in your smile,  

kindness in your warm greeting”  

St. Teresa of Calcutta  

  SUMMER TERM ASSESSMENTS 
During this term, the children in 
Year 1 will complete their Phonics 
Screening check (June).  
The children in Year 4 will  
complete their Multiplication check 
and the children in Year 6 will  
complete their SATs tests in May. 
Assessments will also be completed 
in all other classes. 

I hope you all have a  
 

loveIy week. 
God Bless 

Mrs Flaherty  
Head Teacher 
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